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To: "Wes & Jeanne Jordan" <jeannej@charter.net>
Subject: Update May 2003

SICILY UPDATE
MAY-2003

Dear Friends,

I was sorry to hear about the storms that have brought destruction of
property and lost of lives in various parts of the United States of America.
Storms are sure to come. Storms will try our faith (Mark 4:40). When
storms came in the lives of the disciples, it seemed that Jesus was asleep or
away on a mountain. They asked him, "Master, carest thou not that we
perish?" (Mark 4:38) Even today people are still asking, where was the Lord
or why did He allow this to happen? However, we know He cares( I Peter 5:7)
"And we know that all things work together for good to them that love God,
Yo them who are called according to His purpose" (Romans 8:28)

Linda's trip to the States went well. The important part, was that the
treatments really helped Sister Janet. When they returned, she was able to
walk much better. Thanks to our children, Linda was able to fly down and
spend three days with them. Many thanks to you that prayed. Please
continue to pray for Sister Janet Galioto.

This past month we had some first time visitors. There was a family of four
came a couple of weeks ago. When people come to the Baptist Church they
find that it is quiet different than they expect it to be.

Graziella continues to have problems with her health. There is a possibility
she will have surgery soon. Many have asked about my heart condition. The
doctor is started to give me encouraging reports. I have another checkup
scheduled on the 26th of this month. My stress test was postponed because
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of department transfer at the hospital.

In a few days we will have a future missionary to Italy visit with us. Paul
Childress is still in Bible School at Crown College in Tennessee. He has one
more year of school. Pray that his survey trip goes well.

The dollar continues to lose ground against the Euro. Due to the declining
exchange rate, we have lost 15% of our support this year. Please pray that
the dollar will not lose any more of it's value.

Until next month,may the Lord bless each of you greatly.
In Christ service,
The Jordans

Missionaries in Italy serving with World-Wide New Testament Baptist
Missions
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